
 

 

 

 

The young peoples’ forum met Wednesday 9th October on line  

 

After the safari park and laser tag we had a good selection of logo designs and the young 
people felt it was now time to pick one. It was very close between a few but the team 
were all able to agree on their favourite.  

Geoff joined the group tonight and discussed what the group wanted the landing page 
to look like. There was a lot of talk about needing to make it fun and different that we 
had to do something that young people weren’t getting elsewhere. There was also talk of 
having links to pages such as fun maths. One of the suggestion the young people felt 
strong about was. To have a bit where a young person could post asking for advice from 
peers. We talked about the potential risks around this but the team believe this would 
be a great feature to offer.   

One young person is going to do the opening video and another young person would like 
to do a voice over.  

The group  talked about how they wanted the landing page to create a community for 
the young people care visions look after.  

There was also suggestions that there could be a quiz on children’s rights.  

We talked about these all being great ideas and we will continue to look into what we 
can do. Geoff talked about the technical side of things.  

All of the young people said they had enjoyed having Geoff on their call and that he 
could join any time. They said he could come every month if he wanted.  


